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Team Members Need Help
PGFD firefighter Tony Laurenti and wife Kimberly

lost everything due to Hurricane Helene. Tony is a

Military Veteran and has been with PGFD for over

17 years. As his fire family, we are asking for

support to assist with the rebuilding of his home.

https://www.gofundme.com/f/support-local-

fireman-with-home-recovery?

qid=12937f3037a73638a66f238e15411e75

The home of one of our officers, Cris Bowling, was

severely damaged during the storm. I believe it was hit

by one of the tornadoes that spawned off the bands

coming through. A Go Fund Me account was established

to assist with his recovery. Here is the link:

https://www.gofundme.com/f/support-punta-gorda-

officers-home-recovery?

utm_source=email&utm_medium=customer&utm_campai

gn=man_sharesheet_ft&utm_content=amp8_c&attributio

n_id=sl:cb1c24f3-12ec-4726-bfd8-d21c9070d6e9

***If anyone has any gently used bedding or blankets

please let us know as an employee from Canal

Maintenance’s home was devastated during the storm.

They could really used these immediately.***  Contact

Public Works (941) 575-5050.



Bright Spots

Despite how stressful this storm left us all, Public

Works took much-needed time from working

nonstop to cook out for our team. Crews have

worked endlessly and needed to refuel. We

recruited Hannah ( Laurel’s granddaughter) to

hand out cookies through our food prep line. 


